REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR
CDBG-Colonia Project CFC21-0191 Archeological Firm

Zapata County is seeking to enter into a professional services contract with a qualified firm to
perform an archaeological assessment to assess the project area and conduct a survey if
required. This service is for Zapata County’s grant CFC21- 0191. This project is made possible
through U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’'s Community Development Block
Grant (CDBG) from the Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) for Water System Components in
Zapata Colonia and creek bed channelization in Medina Addition Contract CFC21-0191.

Interested consultants shall submit three (3) paper copies of RFP response and supporting
documentation to the County, which shall become the property of the County at the time of
submission. All submissions must be received at the address below prior to 2:00 PM local time
on Monday, December 5, 2022, in a sealed envelope labeled with the name of the RFP and the
proposers name and address. Responses must be submitted to: Zapata County, Attn: Honorable
Judge Joseph Rathmell, 200 E. 7'" Avenue, Ste 115, Zapata, Texas 78076. For a full Request for
Proposal contact the County Judge’s Office at (956) 765-9920 and/or Kendra M. Busse Rocha at
(512) 686-8445. Small, minority and women-owned businesses, labor surplus area businesses,
and Section 3 businesses are encouraged to submit responses. Zapata County is an equal
opportunity employer. All questions and requests to review prior reports should be directed to
kendra.busse.rocha@grantworks.net.
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